Lizzie Kubitz —

From: Noah Williams <noahsbwilliams@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 8:09 AM

To: Rep. Matt Claman

Subject: Biometric Privacy Bill specifics

Representative Claman,

In principle | support your bill to safegard the personal data of Alaskans-but | feel it needs a provision of corcing cellular carriers to
offer users a complete opt-out of all geolocation data services. The physical way in which cell phones are designed allows carriers
practically unlimited access to devices (learn more about this here), so giving consumers both full transparancy and the capacity to
opt-out of location data collection is essential. This is especially true in many areas of Alaska where one cellular carrier (GCl or AT&T)
owns a complete monopoly over the cellular infrastructure and/or services.

Thank you for standing up for our rights

Be well,

—Noah Williams
(907)465-7291
District 33



